NEIGHBOURHOOD SUPPORT NEW ZEALAND CONFERENCE

The Board considered a report advising of the above conference, together with a request for funding to
enable a number of co-ordinators to attend. Pat Creasey, NSG Co-ordinator, spoke in support of this
request.

The Board resolved to grant $1,000 from its 2002/03 Discretionary Fund to meet the registration cost
of 20 co-ordinators from within Spreydon/Heathcote to attend the Neighbourhood Support New
Zealand Conference in Christchurch, on 13 and 14 September.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


